
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 13th, 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

More than ever before, we have come to rely on digital pla�orms to connect people in a world 
that recently demanded social and physical distancing.  We also know that learning to navigate 
and be socially responsible on these pla�orms can be complicated.   

With this in mind, we are witnessing an increase in inappropriate online behaviors outside 
school hours.  This includes text messaging, social media, and video game applica�ons.  It would 
be fair to expect that these behaviors will o�en spill into daily interac�ons in the school and 
community. 

We have invited School Resource Officer, Constable Cole Lawson, to prepare a presenta�on and 
speak with Grade 4-8 students about this very topic.  We know it is complicated to resolve 
inappropriate interac�ons that exist online; however, we are certainly going to do our best to 
respond in a way that benefits our students.  

We appreciate your support with taking these conversa�ons further with your children. Safe 
and appropriate digital ci�zenship is a natural conversa�on to have with children today.   

In doing this, we hope to stay true to our school’s vision where every student counts, every 
moment matters, and every success celebrated.  

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Grant Urban 
Principal 
MJ Coldwell School 
 

 

 

M. J. Coldwell School 
103 Fairview Road 
Regina, Saskatchewan   S4R 0A6 
Phone: (306) 791-8563 
Email:  mjcoldwell@rbe.sk.ca 
Website:  http://mjcoldwell.rbe.sk.ca 
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Home of the comets  
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